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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents and carers for their continued support since 
September. It has been a pleasure working with the year group and I have enjoyed being involved in 
their first term at Tavistock College. 
 
I would also like to congratulate parents and carers of year 7 students who took part in our Apples Co-
Operative Project which has been a huge success. Students produced over 200 bottles of apple juice 
which were sold at Goose Fair and raised over £300.00. The proceeds will be used to plant new apple 
trees in the college orchard this spring. 
 
Year 7 parents’ evenings are held on Wednesday 15th and 22nd March. We will advise you when the 
online booking system opens. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you a “Happy Christmas” and to thank you again for your 
support this term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Hazel Blackmore 
Head of Year 7  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


